Minutes of the extra ordinary meeting of Templeton Community Council
Held on 22nd June 2023
[bookmark: _GoBack]Present: Cllrs Jason Jennings (Chair), Barbara Priest, Liz Burns, Mark Simpkins, Peter Morgan. 
Cllr Jennings welcomed everyone to the meeting.
1) To accept apologies for absence.  There were no apologies received.

2) To disclose personal and prejudicial interests in the items listed below.  There were no interests declared.

3) Questions from members of the public regarding items on the agenda. There were no questions received. 

4) To consider the information provided on the proposed definitive map modification order that has been provided and decide upon the response from this Council.

The bridleway route was provided on screen during the meeting, as was a timeline illustrating usage up to the date of the application two years ago. This was all discussed. The Council agreed that there were safety concerns about a bridleway passing right through the yard of a working farm. 
The following response to go back to PCC was agreed:

Templeton Community Council has safety concerns about the existing bridleway route that goes through the yard of a working farm. They therefore suggest that the bridleway route be adjusted away from the yard itself, perhaps with a diversion to take it through two adjacent fields.

5) Reports from Councillors – items for the next meeting. No other items were raised by Councillors.
 
Next meeting. 
The next normal meeting was agreed to take place on Thursday 20th July 2023, starting at 7.30pm. 

Cllr Jennings then thanked everyone for attending the meeting. 

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 8.40pm.
